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Dear parents and carers, 
 
It has been another great week at Underhill with lots of exciting lessons happening all around the school. 
Year 6 were making periscopes in science, year 4 have been learning all about Paul Cezanne in art and 
year 1 have been carrying out lots of experiments with magnets. It has been lovely to walk around school 
and see all the fantastic learning happening in every classroom! 
 
We held a parent workshop on Wednesday with the NSPCC. They were talking all about how to keep 
children safe online; a topic we all need to know and understand in this day and age. We were 
disappointed that only a few parents were able to attend. We will hopefully be repeating this session later 
in the year and will send out a Google form to find out when in the day is most convenient for you to be 
able to attend. Do have a look at their website using the following link: https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-
children-safe/online-safety/#guides 
 
From this week, we will be sending out the school newsletter on a fornightly basis so watch out for it in 
your inbox every other Friday. All newsletters are available to read on the website. 
 
We hope you have a lovely weekend,  
 
Jennie Reed and Nicola Hayles  
  
 
 

HEADS' CORNER 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY  
October 2022 
Tuesday 18th October – Halloween Disco  
Wednesday 19th & Thursday 20th October Yr1-6 Parents evening  
Monday 24th October - Half term week 
 
November 2022 
Friday 25th November – Flu Vaccinations Rec-Year6  
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MRS LIMBRICK’S ENGLISH CORNER 
 
Wow ! We have made a great start with reading at Underhill this September.  I have seen some wonderful 
guided reading in all classes and our weekly comprehension lessons have started too.   
 
It is the end of the month and I have counted all the FRED reads and we have collected 3152 reads already! We 
are on our way to a YES day so let's keep reading.  Remember, we need to get to 10,000 before we can 
celebrate as a whole school so remember to bring your FRED bookmark or FRED book every day.  
 
Anniina Limbrick  
Assistant Head and English Lead 
 

 

MUSIC TUITION 

Any budding musicians out there? 
 
Please book your child's  online  music lessons through BEAT directly, for drums, guitar and piano lessons.  
  
The Spring term 2023 will shortly be open for booking, so if your child is interested in learning or wishes to 
continue with lessons please click on the link below as soon as possible. 
  
Parents can enrol and pay for lessons directly by following this link https://beatrust.org.uk/enrol/school-based-
instrumental-lessons/  There you will find details of the cost of lessons and the terms and conditions.   
 If you are in receipt of pupil premium parents can still receive a £50 discount off one instrument per child they 
enrol. Teachers can contact parents directly through the app.   
 

 

OUTSTANDING DEBTS 

Please can all parents & carers please ensure any outstanding debts on their school money account are paid as 
soon as possible. Thank you  

 

CLUBS  

All staff led club places have now been allocated. Parents/Carers will have received a text message today to state 
which club their child has a place in. Please remember if you are interested in one of our external clubs you will 
need to contact them directly to book your childs place. All external club information can be found below. 
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EXTERNAL CLUBS AT UNDERHILL. 

Woodys Football Fridays Yr1-6 – 
www.woodyssportsacademy.com 07961437202  

Yoga & Mindfullness – enquiries@lotusclouds.co.uk 
or call Bansi on 07950 288075 

High Barnet School of Dance 
–  highbarnetschoolofdance@outlook.com 

Express Yourself Drama – Kat – 07908638827 

Early Bird Tennis – Luke -  luke@lmbtennis.com 
 
Karate – office@underhill.barnetmail.net 
 
Saracens Gymnastics & Cheerleading – 
Office@underhill.barnetmail.net  
  
Cricket – admin@supremesportsdevelopment.org.uk 
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The Children's Centre is running the following course for adults starting September 2022: 
 

- ESOL - English for speakers of other languages (ESOL). Improve your English speaking, reading, writing 
and listening skills. 

 If you are interested in attending please text 07718 648 297 or email info@underhillcc.barnetmail.net 

 

 



 

      

 

 


